
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

 
REF. NO. PSSD/BAC-NOA NO. 2022-113 

 

  July 26, 2022 
 

MR. GENEROSO T. CANLAS, JR. 
LSERV Corporation 
21F Petron Megaplaza Bldg., 
358 Sen. Gil J. Puyat Ave., 
Makati City 

 

Dear Mr. Canlas: 
 
This is to advise you that upon the recommendation of the Philippine Guarantee 
Corporation Bids and Awards Committee, the contract for the Procurement of 
Manpower Services for CY 2022/PGC-BAC-2022-007G is awarded to LSERV 
Corporation in the amount of Pesos: Sixty-Three Million Eight Hundred Eighty- 
Six Thousand Three Hundred Seventeen and 96/100 (Php63,886,317.96), 
inclusive of all applicable taxes. 

 

LSERV Corporation is therefore required within ten (10) calendar days from receipt 
of this Notice of Award, to formally enter into contract with us and to post a 
performance security within the same ten (10) calendar days. Failure to enter into 
the said contract shall constitute a sufficient ground for the cancellation of this award. 
For this requirement, you can coordinate with Atty. Ronces Anne S. Reyes-De 
Leon of the Human Resource Organizational Development Department at 
rardeleon@philguarantee.gov.ph. 

 

Kindly signify your agreement to the contents of this Notice of Award by signing 
under the word “CONFORME” below and by returning to us the signed duplicate 
copy of this letter within three (3) calendar days from receipt. 

 

Very truly yours, 

ALBERTO E. PASCUAL 
President and CEO 

CONFORME: 

 

(Signature above printed name) 
 

 

(Date and Time) 

GENEROSO T. CANLAS JR. - VICE PRESIDENT

JULY 26, 2022 & 4:47PM

mailto:rardeleon@philguarantee.gov.ph

